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OUA MEMO 00-1021-0181 
MEMORANDUM 
20 October 2021 
 

For:  Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
Schools Division Superintendents 
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools 
Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators 
Registered Guidance Counselors and Advocates 
All Others Concerned 

 
 
Subject:  Online Research Launch: The Impact of the COVID-19 Pandemic  

on Mental Health and Psychosocial Well-Being of Filipino Children  
 

 
This refers to the attached invitation from Save the Children Philippines (SCP) on 

the Online Research Launch: The Impact of the COVID-19 Pandemic on Mental Health 
and Psychosocial Well-Being of Filipino Children.  
 

The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA), through the Bureau of 
Learner Support Services – Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD), invites all the Regional 
and Division Youth Formation Coordinators, Registered Guidance Counselors and 
Advocates to attend the online launch on 27 October 2021 from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
The participants may register through this link  bit.ly/MHPSSLaunch to gain 

access to the Zoom meeting room. The launch will be broadcast via official 
SavetheChildrenPH Facebook page.  
 

For questions or concerns, please contact Adolf P. Aguilar, Chief of BLSS-YFD, 
through 8637 9814 or email at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph. Likewise, Ms. Edna Fe Ramirez, 
Child Protection Officer of SCP, may be reached through +63 956 841 8455. 

 
For immediate dissemination and compliance. 
 
 

  ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
                 Undersecretary 
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